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COPY.
Tloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

2lst January, 19z8.

Dear Sirsg,

I am In receipt of wr. Trechmann's letter of the 20th
Instant regarding proposed modifications to the rudder of the
Tug "ABEILLE No.22", and your remarks have been duly noted,
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With regard thereto I have to state that the exlsting
rudder stock and mainpiece could be accepted with the area of
the rudder Increased as shewn on the plan prepared by Messrs.
Donkin &z Co.Ltd.£§

It will ve Necessary, however, for the arms to be
renewed, or equivalent arrangements provided, and & sketch of
these should be submitted for consideration in due course.,

The documents forwarded with your letter are being
returnedé under separate cover.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Surveyors, @é} 22();21

HAVRE.

Lloyd's Reqister
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